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Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us> Mon, Jun 3, 2013 at 10:57 AM
To: kaylene_gardner@eogresources.com

Kaylene,

I have completed my review of the referenced Form 2A and I have a few comments.

1)  Per our telephone conversation this morning, I will remove the listing of one drilling pit from
the Facilities section of the Form 2A.

2)  In the Construction section, the date planned for construction to commence must be in the
future.  Currently it is listed as 6/3/13.  Also, because the current and future land use for this
location is Crop Land, per COGCC Rule 1003b interim reclamation shall occur no later than 3
months after such operations.  Therefore, please provide me with an updated construction and
interim reclamation dates and I will change it on the Form 2A.

3)  In the Comments section you have indicated that drilling mud and cutting will be remediated
prior to burial onsite.  I would like to amend that comment to include they should be remediated
to COGCC Table 910-1 standards.

4)  The COGA Voluntary Baseline Groundwater Sampling Program is listed on the Form 2A as a
BMP.  As of May 1, 2013, groundwater testing must be in accordance with COGCC Rule 609.  I will
remove the groundwater sampling BMP with your approval.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  Respectfully.

-- 

R. Douglas Andrews
 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801
Denver, CO  80203
 
doug.andrews@state.co.us
303-894-2100  Ext. 5177

Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us> Mon, Jun 10, 2013 at 8:08 AM
To: kaylene_gardner@eogresources.com

Here is the third of three Form 2A comments for you.  Thank you.
[Quoted text hidden]
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